
From: Partnerships and Development
To: Partnerships and Development
Subject: Tropical Cyclone Alfred - Further Update amend
Date: Wednesday, 5 March 2025 4:50:33 PM
Attachments: safetysignaturefinal_36354c92-5d33-43a1-a44d-033b647bb5ee.png

Dear Clubs,
 
An amendment to the email below, landfall of Tropical Cyclone Alfred is expected between
the Sunshine Coast and the Gold Coast some time on either Thursday evening or Friday
morning.
 
It should be noted though that the Government warning zone for this weather event
extends from Double Island point to south of Ballina, NSW.
 
Regards,
 
Partnerships & Development Team
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Good afternoon SEQ clubs,
 
Current information available has Tropical Cyclone Alfred crossing the southeast
Queensland coast between Brisbane and the Gold Coast on Thursday evening.
Government updates can be followed here.
 
There will be increasing impacts from Thursday morning so there is still a small window to
ensure your venue is as prepared as possible. Racing Queensland strongly encourages
clubs to utilise the Queensland Government’s Cyclone and storm surge preparation
checklist previously provided if still in a position to do so safely.
 
Further to this, clubs should also consider:

laying down rail;
moving machinery and equipment to higher ground or indoors;
securing loose items; and
notifying trainers if facilities are closed.

 
Additionally, it is really important for safety that clubs undertake an inspection prior to
reopening which may include inspections by suitably qualified trades (e.g. electricians or
builders) and PPE worn if contamination has occurred.
 
Ultimately, the safety of staff, volunteers and participants should be of the highest priority.
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Wishing you all the best,

 

Partnerships and Development 

P.O. Box 63, Sandgate QLD 4017
Email: clubdevelopment@racingqueensland.com.au

Racing Queensland (RQ) acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we operate and conduct our
business across Queensland. 
We pay our respects to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and to Elders, past, present and emerging.
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information which is confidential, of a private nature or which is subject to legal professional privilege or
copyright. Accordingly, any form of disclosure, modification, distribution and/or publication of this email
message is prohibited unless expressly authorised by the sender acting with the Authority of or on behalf of
Racing Queensland. If you have received this email by mistake, please inform the sender as soon as possible
and delete the message and any copies of this message from your computer system network. The
confidentiality, privacy or legal professional privilege attached to this email is not waived or destroyed by that
mistake. It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by computer
viruses, defect or interference by third parties or replication problems (including incompatibility with your
computer system). Unless expressly attributed, the views expressed in this email do not necessarily represent
the views of Racing Queensland.
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